
 
August 25, 2021 
 
Sent Via Electronic Mail 
 
Brown County CUSD 1 
Lan Eberle, District Superintendent 
502 E. Main StreetMt. Sterling, IL  62353 
lan.eberle@bchornets.com 
 
Dear Superintendent Lan Eberle, 

Thank you for providing the requested evidence demonstrating that Brown County CUSD 1 is now in 

compliance with the universal masking requirements set forth in Executive Order 2021-18 (as reissued 

and extended by EO 2021-19). Effective immediately, the status of the district has been restored to Fully 

Recognized. 

 
Please be aware that ISBE will continue to investigate any received complaints of noncompliance. If we 
determine that the district is no longer in compliance with the mandate, the district will be returned to 
“On Probation” status. 
 
We thank you for having immediately addressed this important issue. Should you have questions or 
concerns regarding this or any other topic, please contact Ernesto Matias at ematias@isbe.net.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dr. Carmen I. Ayala 
State Superintendent of Education 
 
cc: The Honorable Jill Reis, jreis@roe1.net 
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